
Festival of Suffolk 
Torch Relay

The Festival of Suffolk Torch Relay will arrive in 
Wrentham on Saturday 28th May 2022

It would be lovely if we could have a good turn 
out – if you are free please come along to the 
Village Hall car park at 10:55am for a group 
photo and to send the torch on its way


